March 4, 1948

## MID-SEMESTER GRADES

In the current catalog the calendar for the Spring Semester shows the following line, "Mid-Semester grades due in the Registrar's Office, Noon, Saturday, April 3."

Each teacher should give at least one written examination early enough to determine very definitely the progress of each student by April 1. No special examination schedule is needed.

On this basis we will only call for "F" grades to be turned in on April 3. These are to be reported on 3 x 5 green slips printed for this purpose. It is exceedingly important that these "F" grades be turned in promptly for administrative precedures are involved. Your careful cooperation will be appreciated.

## PRE-REGISTRATION

The Pre-Hagistration for the Spring Semester proved worth while and has met with sufficient favor to go even further in preparation for the Summer Term. A more complete announcement regarding this matter will appear in the Faculty Bulletin at an early date.

## THOSE "I" GRADES

Yes, we had many of these at the close of the fall semester, due largely to the weather and illness. The "sero hour" for removal of "I" grades passed March 1. We appreciate the prompt response of the faculty in turning in the "Permits" after attaching the grades

S. W. Hutton, Registrar

## NO CLASSES ON SATURDAY

No classes will be held on Saturday, March 6. Classes are to be held on Friday, and student leaders of the Ranch Week Program have assured us that no attempts will be made to interfere with classes on Friday.

If anyone should attempt to interfere with the regular work of a teacher or class in session on Friday, please report the facts, with name of offending student immediately.

Jerome Moore, For the Administrative Committee

The following students have dropped all courses:

